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Based on current revenue estimates no state funds or state bonding will be required.

State Impact

Office of the Legislative Fiscal Analyst

Highway construction projects authorized in this bill will be paid from bonding and revenues provided 
by Salt Lake County.  The bill likely will not result in direct, measurable costs and/or benefits for 
individuals or businesses.

Individual, Business and/or Local Impact
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